
NU-PHL-431 
04-09-2018 

 

 
 

 

TTJ Cebu Batch 19 Launched 

 

CEBU CITY, Philippines - The Montfort Missionaries Cebu Community launched the Totus Tuus 

Journey Batch 19 on August 26, 2018 at the Montfort Mission House in Minglanilla, Cebu. The 

event was graced by Fr. Richard J. Magararu, SMM Philippine Delegation Superior, as the presider 

of the Eucharistic celebration with Fr. Federick B. Yumang, AMQAH National Director as 

concelebrant. 

Fr. Richard gave an Orientation Presentation to the group of about fifty participants. He shared 

more on the call to consecrated life and the process which they will be undergoing.  

After the orientation, a sumptuous lunch was prepared by the TTJ Cebu graduates from different 

batches.   

 

-Fr. Sherwin Y. Nuñez, SMM 


